
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2019-A-026  

Subject: New Apron Paint Markings – Gates 161, 161A, 163, 165, 165A, new 

one-way connection road between Gate 157/161 and 163/165. 

From: Aviation Services 

Contact: Dean Wright, Dean.Wright@gtaa.com, 416-776-4062  

Date: June 5, 2019 

Please be advised that the next phase of work have begun at Terminal 1 to support the 

Code D and E aircraft on Gates 161A and 165A. Gate 161, 163 and 165 reconfigured to 

accommodate a full Code C aircraft mix. VDGS at each gate will be modified accordingly. 

A Sierra line, 7S, added between taxilane 7 and 8 to assist Code E aircraft taxiing to gate 

151 and 161A. New gate configurations at 163, 165 and 165A are completed with minor 

work in the area to be completed in the following weeks. Gate 161 and 161A are expected 

to be back in service as of June 5, 2019 at 21:59. 

The connection roadway between head of stand and tail of stand from 165/167 has been 

relocated to 157/161 with a 4-legged intersection at west side of node F as shown below. 

This advisory outlines the general impacts to the surrounding area for this phase of the 

project.  Individual gate closures will be coordinated as work is anticipated to take several 

weeks and is weather dependent. 

An updated gate mix resulting from this work has been issued for the new gate 

configurations. 

Please see the below showing new paint at the redesigned gates.  
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